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Al Falah University Enhances Cooperation  

with Standard Chartered Bank

 

A delegation from Al Falah University, headed by the Chancellor, Dr. Noor Aldeen 

Atatreh, visited Standard Chartered Bank to strengthen cooperation between AFU and 

the bank in terms of educational and societal aspect. Ms. Rola Abu Menna, Executive 

Director, welcomed Dr. Atatreh and Prof. Abdelhafid Belarbi, AFU President. 

Dr. Atatreh gave a detailed description of Al Falah University and the plans it seeks in 

the near future. He also discussed the role of the university in disseminating knowledge, 

serving the local community and participating in numerous initiatives in addition to 

voluntary lectures by faculty members that help raise the level of awareness in the UAE 

society. 

He also thanked the great efforts exerted by various institutions within the UAE to 

support university students and enhance their skills in innovation and entrepreneurship, 

including Injaz and Standard Chartered Bank. 

Towards the end of the meeting, the two sides stressed the need to enhance relations, 

to exchange ideas, knowledge and to cooperate in various educational fields in 

addition to promoting joint initiatives through workshops. 
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